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	Text Field 2: The major focus of 2021 for the South Dakota MMRC was in moving from concept to action.  We were able to bring our diverse community members together and review our first cases in early fall. Our team focused on discrimination in our stories as a starting point.  We used this to help craft recommendations at all levels applicable. Our new MMRC accomplished development of recommendations by taking part in the Texas Discrimination Assessment and Social Determinants of Health Facilitated Discussion (DASH) Tool Pilot Study.  
	Text Field 1: South Dakota
	Text Field 3: The challenge of deciding if discrimination and bias lives in the Medical record is a relevant concern.  Every member of the team brings with them their own ideas and opinions about what constitutes discrimination in healthcare.  This adds to the burden of adequately and accurately identifying discrimination and bias. 
	Text Field 4: The solution to address the potential discrimination and bias was to enlist utilize any tools available to us.  Our new MMRC accomplished this by taking part in the Texas Discrimination Assessment and Social Determinants of Health Facilitated Discussion (DASH) Tool Pilot Study.  We felt this would constructively and objectively guide our recommendations. 
	Text Field 5: Another result of utilizing the DASH tool was the development of our own socio-spatial tool unique to our state needs that encompass urban, rural and frontier areas. By applying the socio-spatial tool to our stories we can focus statewide interventions to our population where they live. The socio-spatial tool has shown that many of the maternal deaths in South Dakota rank poorly among the behavioral health indicators and that interventions should be focused in this area.  

The current Maternal Child Health priority for the women’s domain is mental health and substance misuse. The objective is to increase the percent of women ages 18-44 with a preventative medical visit in the past year. One strategy to address this is the referral of women with a positive depression screen to their Primary Care Provider. The depression screening is done by community health nurses in 66 local Department of Health offices across the state. Because South Dakota has a shortage of mental health providers, women are most likely referred to their Primary Care Provider for follow-up.

	Text Field 6: To evaluate our success and sustainability of our strategy is to monitor the percent of women with a positive screen who are referred to their primary care provider within the Office of Child and Family Services.


